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December 2024 

 
CONSULTATION ON ADMISSIONS POLICY 2026-27 

 
 
The Archdiocese of Liverpool have sent out an Admissions Policy for consultation on 
admissions arrangements for students applying for places for year 7, for the academic 
year beginning September 2026.   
 
As parents / carers you are an important part and valued members of our partnership.  
We would ask if you have any comments in relation to our Admissions for Policy 2026 you 
email:  admissions@broughtonhall.com 
 
The Governing Body of Broughton Hall Catholic High School have consulted on the 
proposed Policy.  
 
The consultation will run for 6 weeks from 17th December 2024 until 28th January 2025.   
 
The proposed policy can be found at www.broughtonhall.com/parents/applications 
 
 


